PUBLIC SERVICES OFFICE
2010 FOREST AVENUE
'NEPTUNE BEACH, FLORIDA 32266

MEMORANDUM

Date: 1-12-2022

From: Robert Hughes (Collection/Distribution Supervisor)
To: Jarboe Lane & Strickland Rd. & Forest Ave. Residents
Subj: Emergency Sewer Main Repairs

Dear Residents,

We have a failing sewer main near the intersection of Strickland Road and Forest Avenue. The City’s
contractor will start the sewer main repair work on Monday January 17, 2022. The sewer repair work
in your area should last 4 to 5 days. The project will also include road closures and rerouting of traffic
to accommodate the needed repairs.

We will need to close the intersection at Forest Avenue and Strickland Road starting Monday January
17,2022 for 4 to 5 days. Residents on Strickland Road near Forest Avenue will still have access to their
homes from Jarboe Lane or Strickland Road from Kings Road. The intersection of Forest Avenue and
Kings Road will include intermittent shutdowns to a single lane allowing through traffic during
construction.

We will schedule restoration activities after the City’s Contractor completes the necessary sewer main
repairs.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience while we make these necessary
repairs. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call me at the Neptune Beach Public Works
Department (904) 270-2423.

Thanks

Robert Hughes W(



